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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
My wife and I learned today of the agency's proposed change of fees.
Our two concerns are the abolition of the annual pass and the grossly huge increase in
camping fees.
As out of state travelers we have begun to research other state park systems which shall retain
annual passes and offer reasonably priced camping.
While inflation is real, government ought also to include in its visioning reasonable changes as
it relates to affordability to families.
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